
 

 

Grassroots Wildland Firefighters

2023 YEAR IN REVIEW 

Congressional
offices briefed

52

13,960
Signatures sent to Stop the

WFF Fiscal Pay Cliff

>70
media interviews

917,528
Social media views sharing

important news and updates

1,141
Letters sent to  Congress in

support of WFPPA

783
Wildland firefighters
briefed in Quarterly Zoom
Meetings

Formation of the
GWF Culture

Committee

GWF Board Members
participated in 

Resources Tab 
established on

the GWF website

grassrootswildlandfirefighters.com

GWF has been hard at work advocating for the wildland fire community. 
We celebrate these successes and thank you for making it all possible.

Continue to sign, support, and share our message into 2024 and beyond.

Here’s how YOU contributed:


